Gates County School Nutrition

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE END OF
THE SCHOOL YEAR

Gates County School Nutrition will

no longer accept charges for meals and snacks after
May 19, 2023.

S~ Checks will not be accepted for meals,
snacks or account balances after May 19, 2023.

We will accept cash, money orders, or you can
utilize the K12 Payment Center to add money to
your child’s account.

All negative student account balances must be paid
before May 31, 2023. This action is necessary in
order to close out our school year.

Thank you for supporting the School Nutrition
Program.




